
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 Ref: ZAS/FSH 

 

 

 

 

1 October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

KS3 Technology Contribution 

 

Your child will be taking part in practical lessons in Technology in KS3. They will undertake 

termly rotations in Food, Textiles and 3D Design. As part of the curriculum, we aim to create 

practical outcomes which your child will be able to keep. This may be a 3D product, textile 

item or food product. 

 

To support the practical element of the Technology curriculum, we are asking for a voluntary 

contribution of £8 per student for the year. This can be paid in full, or in two instalments of 

£4. 

 

If you are able to support your child through the provision of a contributions, please make the 

payment of £8.00 on Parent Pay. If you are unable to make this payment or have any 

questions about our request, please do not hesitate to get in touch via email to 

zas@buttershaw.net 

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Z Asghar 

 

Mrs Z Asghar  

Associate Assistant Headteacher 

Art, Music, Performing Arts and Technology 
 

 

 

 

 


